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January 2, 2020 

 

Via electronic filing 

 

Ms. Barcy McNeal  

Secretary—Docketing Division  

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio  

180 East Broad Street, 11th floor  

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Counsel 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal:  

 

Pursuant to Rule 4901-1-08 of the Ohio Administrative Code, notice is being given to 

the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio and to all parties of record that Robert Kelter is 

withdrawing as counsel for the Environmental Law & Policy Center (“ELPC”) as counsel for 

the docket number 18-1875-EL-GRD. All other attorneys listed from the Environmental Law 

& Policy Center should remain unchanged. Please revise the Commission’s records and 

parties’ service lists. Thank you for your assistance and please contact me with any questions. 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

/s/ Robert Kelter 

Robert Kelter 

Environmental Law & Policy Center 

35 E. Wacker Dr. Suite 1600 

Chicago, IL 60660 

(312) 795-3734 

Rkelter@elpc.org 
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